
Balaklava Primary School newsletter

PO BOX 108    Wallace St,  Balaklava SA  5461   Phone: (08) 88621660     

Term 2 Week 3 ~ 18th, May 2023

  Fax:  (08) 88621009  e-mail: dl.0477_info@schools.sa.edu.au

Important Dates

Students enjoyed being part of Scott’s BMX Trick Show yesterday!

Will be held at 2:20pm.
Located in the OSU.

In weeks 4, 6 and 8. Week 10 
assembly to be confirmed.

Assembly for Term 2

MAY
19th

24th

25th

29th

31st
 

- Walk 2 School Day
- Coffee & Chat at 	
  Apex Park

- SCHOOL PHOTOS

- National Simultaneous    	
  Storytime

- Student Free Day

- Olden Day Dress Up
  Rec - Yr 3

JUNE

5th-
9th

12th

18th

20th

23rd

- Sporting Schools 	
  Bowling Yr 4 - 6

- Public Holiday
  Monarch’s Official 	
  Birthday

- Working Bee (Sunday)

- Finance Mtg
- Gov Council Mtg

- RE

5th

7th

- Reports go home

- Last Day of Term 2
  2:10pm Dismissal

JULY

AUGUST
4th-
6th

- Eisteddford

1st - Reconciliation Week 	
  Event

25th

27th

- Term 3 Begins

- Bookweek Performance



From the Principal 

Thank you to our parent volunteers for 
their support with the Mothers Day stall. 
Held on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
last week. Again, we were fortunate 
enough to have a wonderful selection 
of gifts, organised by Nikki McCracken. 
I think everyone who received a gift will 
agree, Nikki does a super job selecting 
great gifts for students to choose.
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Volunteers at BPS
The use of the Volunteers at BPS page 
(Balaklava Primary School Volunteers) 
continues to be a good way to reach 
out to the community when we need 
volunteers. If you are not a member of this 
Facebook page, please join. Many hands 
make light work. 

We are still looking for volunteers to help 
with our School Photos. Please comment 
on the Facebook post if you can help. If 
you are not on Facebook, that is okay. 
Please let the office staff know that 
you are available and we will pass the 
information on to the Parent Coordinating 
Chair, Ali Tiller.
Parent Coordinating Committee
The PCC are holding a coffee, cake and 
chat tomorrow morning. Please see page 
6 for further information.

This will be a fantastic opportunity to 
meet other parents while younger siblings 
have a play in the playground. This will be 
a great opportunity to ask other parents 
any questions you may have or find out 
ways in which you can be involved in our 
school.   
BPS Biggest Morning Tea
Thank you to Marcia 
for organising a Biggest 
Morning Tea event at 
BPS today. Thank you 
to our wonderful staff 
who all provided a plate 
to share. We enjoyed 
delicious food while helping to raise funds 
for a very good cause.

Defibrillator
This week, the Finance Committee 
and Governing Council agreed to the 
purchase and installation of an outdoor 
Defibrillator.

While we always hope that there is never 
a need for a defibrillator, it will provide 
peace of mind and confidence that if the 
need does arise we have one available 
and ready to use. It will also provide 
another outdoor option 
for our community. We 
will let you know via the 

newsletter when 
and where the 
Defibrillator has 
been installed. We raised approximately $160

Parent Volunteers who helped out on the 
Mothers Day stall:

•	 Melissa Moulds
•	 Danielle Evans
•	 Joanne Harvie
•	 Carly Friedrichs

•	 Rhiannon Penhall
•	 Ali Tiller
•	 Amy May
•	 Nikki McCracken
•	 Tammy Nicholls



Covid Positive Notification
Please continue to inform us ASAP if your 
child has tested positive to COVID-19, 
even if they haven’t been at school 
during their infectious period. An Eform 
can be found on Audiri (formally 
Skoolbag) which can be used to notify 
us. The Department for Education has the 
following directive regarding COVID-19.

•	 If your child develops COVID-19 
symptoms, they should get tested 
and stay at home until they are well.

•	 If your child tests positive, you must 
inform the school immediately.

•	 Please keep positive COVID-19 
cases at home for 5 days until acute 
symptoms have cleared and take 
steps to protect others. Siblings 
of confirmed positive cases are 
considered a close contact and 
should follow the advice from SA 
Health.

•	 People who have recovered from 
COVID-19 will not be considered 
a close contact for 28 days after 
testing positive.

•	 The safety and wellbeing of our 
students and staff is paramount. 
As such, we will continue to work 
closely with SA Health to ensure 
that all necessary health advice is 
closely followed, and all necessary 
precautions are taken to minimise 
the risk of further transmission within 
our community.

We will continue to provide regular 
updates of positive COVID-19 cases in 
our school.

Illness
It is the time of year that colds, 
flu and bug such as gastro 
do the rounds. It is extremely 
important that we minimise 
the spread of any of these illnesses. The 
best way to stop the spread is to ensure 
that your child does not attend school 
when unwell. Students must stay home 
for 24 hours after their last symptom, 
however, to ensure you child is completely 
recovered, we do strongly encourage 
you to keep your child home for 48 hours 
after their last symptom. It takes everyone 
doing the right thing to ensure we can 
limit the impact for all students and staff.
OSU Air-Conditioning
Many of you will be aware that our Open 
Space Unit reverse cycle Air-conditioning  
has not been working effectively for 
a very long time. During the holidays, 
Department funded work began on  
the replacement of the Air-conditioning 
system including the new fresh air 
ventilation requirements brought about 
by COVID. We have now had individual 
units installed in all teaching and learning 
spaces. It had its first run yesterday 
afternoon and while not complete just 
yet, we can certainly see the completion 
approaching. Assemblies should be 
much more comfortable for all. We are 
all very excited about this long overdue 
replacement. Thank you to Diane for her 
ongoing work behind the scenes. Diane 
has been pushing this project for at least 
8 years.

School Photos
Wednesday 25th May, Week 4
While we appreciate the 
opportunity to have these precious 
memories of our children, we remind you 
that the photos are school photos and not 
a personal professional shoot. With this in 
mind, we do ask that you don’t send your 
children to school with large hair bows, 
coloured hair or other hair accessories that 
you would not normally allow 
your child to wear to school. 
Further details on page 4. 53



School Photos
School Photos will be taken:

Week 4, Wednesday, May 24th
Please read & follow the instructions below as it varies from the company photo envelope 
notifications.

•	 The front office DOES NOT handle any money eg. supply change relating to the photo 
orders - nor can we organise advance credit for photos on your behalf.

•	 ALL photo envelopes are to be returned even if you are not purchasing any items 
- they are barcoded and assist with the correct placement/spelling of your child’s 
name in the class photo.

•	 If your child’s envelope is not returned by TUES (May 23rd) we cannot guarantee their 
individual or family photos as the morning is incredibly hectic and in previous years, 
sometimes the envelope is given to us AFTER the photographers have finished.

•	 Students not in school uniform will be provided with a maroon windcheater to wear. 
No large hair bows/ribbons are to be worn.

•	 Family photos CAN include other siblings eg. Balaklava High School Students.

•	 Family photo envelopes are available from the office this week, up until next Monday 
22nd. 

4
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Scott’s BMX Trick Show

Scott was really funny and did lots of 
very cool tricks! My favourite part of his 
performance was when he stood up on 
his handle bars! - Alexa

We learnt lots about keeping on trying even when we think we can’t do something!



At S.A.P.S.A.S.A. Swimming we did the warm up at 9:30-10:30. Division 1 and 2.
For every event Division 1 and 2 boys and girls 10, 11 and 12 year olds were all marshalled 
at the same time so I will just put it under 1 event. 
Then it was 100m freestyle boys and girls division 1 and 2. Then it was 50m backstroke, 
50m breastroke and 50m butterfly. Then it was the lunch break. 
After lunch was the relays. 10, 11 and 12 year olds in that order.
10 year old boys came second. 12 year old boys came second to last. The rest I don’t 
know because I was marshalling. 			   - Logan

SAPSASA Swimming
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On Monday 15th May I went to Burra to compete in the 
SAPSASA Cross Country Event. The course we had to run 
was over different surfaces such as, uphill, grass and a 
very rocky path (I didn’t fall over which was lucky!)

The course was about 3km long and there was people 
every few metres to tell you where to go. I came 1st in my 
11 year old boys race. 

I have been selected to run in Adelaide in about 3 weeks 
time on a race course track which will be different than 
what we ran on at Burra. I am looking forward to racing 
again! 			   - Bodie

SAPSASA Cross Country



BER 1 are learning about Symmetry in Maths. They folded and cut cardboard to make 
a diamond shape that was symmetrical, then made it into a kite with a symmetrical 
design. They added some support and wool ….. Then it was time to see if they would 
fly!	 							       - Wendy Richards

Ber 1 - Symmetry in Maths
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As part of the History topic – The Past and the Present - the R – 3 classes will be learning 
about the olden days and how our ancestors lived. School days, clothing, household 
items and furniture are part of this learning.

Each of the classes have already, or will be visiting the Balaklava Centenary Hall Museum. 
The Museum has an amazing collection of authentic ‘Olden Days’ memorabilia for the 
children to look at and discover.

We will be having an olden day school morning / half day that will involve getting 
‘dressed up’ and experiencing what school was like in the late 1800’s. All Junior Primary 
classes – Reception to Year 3 - are going to join in on this day too and have their own 
dress up and school day in their own classes. We would love to have you join us at 
around 10:00am so that we can perform the Heel and Polka dance as well as join in 
some olden day games.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE DATE FOR THIS SPECIAL DAY HAS BEEN BROUGHT FORWARD TO 
WEDNESDAY 31ST MAY.

OLDEN DAY DRESS UP

First Nations
Hello to our First Nations families,

National Reconciliation Week 2023 begins on 27th May with “Sorry Day” 
and continues until 3rd June, which is Mabo Day.

This year’s theme is, “Be a Voice for Generations – Act Today for a 
Reconciled Tomorrow.”

I discuss Reconciliation and the various concepts related to this, with the First nations 
students throughout the year.

We will focus our learning in Week 4 upon “Sorry Day” and why it is so important for Australians 
to recognize the impact of European colonization upon our First Nations people, their land, 
their languages and their culture.

In Week 5 we will learn about Eddie Mabo who was the Torres Strait Islander elder who led 
the efforts to reform the rights for all Indigenous Australians. Mabo Day is an official holiday 
in the Torres Strait Islands and celebrates their unique connection to the land and the legal 
claims that led to the Australian Parliament passing the Native Title Act in 1993.

National Reconciliation Week always concludes with Mabo Day, which is the 3rd of June 
every year.

The Aboriginal Education Teacher at Balaklava High School is Mr Josh Jenner. He has 
organized a special National Reconciliation Week event to be held on Thursday 1st June 
at the BHS grounds and has invited participation by BPS students and First Nations families. 
The event commences at 9am with a Whole School Assembly. Then at 9:40am all students, 
staff and visitors will congregate on the BHS Oval area. An outline of the Aboriginal flag 
will be drawn on the oval and students are encouraged to stand in the areas to create 
a “Human flag” which will be photographed from above by a Drone. Josh Jenner has 
requested that students wear T-shirts in the Aboriginal flag colours – Red/Black/Yellow on 
the day, for this part of the event. Morning tea will be provided for First Nations families and 
visitors after the flag activity. More information can be found on page 9.

Unfortunately I cannot attend this Reconciliation Week event due to other teaching 
commitments. However, I am sure it will be an excellent opportunity for our 
BPS and BHS communities to celebrate and recognize the importance of 
reconciliation in our Australian and Torres Strait society today.			
 - Ms Vivienne Churchett
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Ways we Support Children 
with Reading at BPS ‘Runt’ by Craig 

Silvey

The novel is about 
an eleven year old 
girl called Annie 
and her brilliant 
dog Runt. Runt is 
a very smart, stray 
dog. This great 
story has lots of 
twists and turns 
involving Runt and 
his owner Annie. 
Annie is super kind 
hearted, even when she tells kind lies. 
Runt is an intelligent, cheerful and fast 
dog. He also listens to Annie. Annie is a 
nice animal lover. She is really kind and 
a beautiful girl. We recommend this book 
for ten to thirteen year olds because this 
book is a thick novel. Read this book to 
find out what happens next to Runt and 
Annie!

By Annabelle and Tamika 
(Year 4 Students)

Shared reading, modelled reading, 
independent reading, close reading, 
reading conferences plus other strategies 
are ways that we support students with 
reading at BPS. We may read books to 
children that are just above the children’s 
comprehension level. 

This allows us to extend student learning, 
ask questions about the characters 
and the setting, find words that rhyme, 
expand vocabulary, read with fluency 
and expression, demonstrate reading 
practices like we read from left to right, 
front to back etc. We model and coach 
reading skills in small groups as well as with 
the whole class.  

We encourage you to read with or to your 
child/ren on a daily basis.
		         - Jo Michalanney

‘Runt’ by Craig Silvey

Runt is an intelligent and special dog. 
Annie and Runt live on a farm. Annie likes 
to play by herself. Annie and her dad 
go to London to compete in an agility 
competition. Fergus Fink does not want 
Annie to win the Krumpet’s dog show. 
Something surprising will happen. We 
recommend this novel for children from 
the age of nine to twelve years old.

By Rhea and Amity
(Year 4 Students)

Book Reviews

10

We would love to see our community 
involved so if you would like to 
contribute to our sharing of book 
recommendations please send a book 
review to jo.michalanney323@schools.
sa.edu.au. There is no right or wrong way 
to do it– just a few words about the book 
and a picture of it if possible please.

If you haven’t already please like the 
Balaklava Community Library facebook 
page. They have lots of wonderful 
events and sharing of reading activity 
ideas throughout the year.
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As we make our way to the end of 3D design, the mazes are starting to come together. 
Students are taking pride in their projects, sharing things they’ve found on thingiverse 
and how they’ve incorporated them into their mazes. The two biggest challenges 
have been resilience and an engineers mindset.  

Things like pages freezing, 3D rotation and ensuring that the shapes didn’t seep 
through the base - otherwise it wouldn’t print! Another hurdle, is knowing that change 
is acceptable so long as it’s intentional. After all, when have we ever accepted the first 
design and kept to it by the end?!			    - Mrs B

12

The theme of my maze was Minecraft. I enjoyed creating what I planned and having 
fun. I found getting stuff from thingiverse and putting it on Tinkerkad. I had to be resilient 
when things went wrong so I asked for help and tried again. My maze is better than it’s 
original plan because Mrs B said it wasn’t good enough and I knew I could do much 
better.											         

The theme of my maze was Rainbow Hearts. However, I had to make some changes 
because I couldn’t multicolour my walls in a rainbow colour. What I have enjoyed 
about doing my maze is the challenges I faced and completed. Also helping others 
complete their maze made me feel good and helpful. What I found challenging was 
when I found out I couldn’t do multicoloured walls but then I just made my walls go in 
a rainbow order. My maze is very close to the original design. 		  - Emmah

The theme of my maze was Basketball. What I have enjoyed about this task in 
Thingiverse. (Thingiverse is a website that has a lot of objects that you can 3D print 
load into other websites.) I found Thingiverse challenging. I’ve been really resilient. I 
changed my maze because it was a bit confusing. 		  - Chase
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Introducing Audiri
Hi parents!
You’ve no doubt seen many improvements to SkoolBag over 
recent months – a new home screen, clearer posts, added 
options to take RSVPs for events, and much more! We’re 
focussed on continually improving and updating our features 
and functionality to ensure you have all of your important school 
notifications in one place. 

In exciting news, we’re pleased to share that from 1 May, we’ll be updating the app name 
from SkoolBag to Audiri.

Meaning “to be heard”, Audiri is a free app helping parents, schools and the broader 
community stay connected. The best part is you don’t need to do anything to upgrade to 
Audiri. On 1 May, we’ll release an update to the App Store that will replace the existing 
SkoolBag app with Audiri. Once you update the app store, your new Audiri app will be 
ready to use.

If you’ve got any questions, we’d love to hear from you. Contact us at
 support@skoolbag.com.au		  Stay tuned for more updates!

Auslan - Colours
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Assembly Awards - Week 2

Room 6
Kyran, Madison, Oliver and Jordan

Room 7
Eli, Derek, Kaiden and Eadie

Room 2
Amity, Levi, Jakob and Cody

Ber 1
Joel, Liam and Emmie

Ber 2
Whole Class

Ber 3
Lans, Maddox, Tim, Hayley and Aria

Ber 4
Monty, Jett and Ryan

Room 14a
Emilee and Ash

Room 18
Holly

Room 20
Matt and Marlee
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Lexile Awards

Back Row (L-R): Emilee, Charley, Bodie, Dante, Kendall, Noah, Declan, Charlee, Bradley, Caleb, Sidney, 
Cameron, Ricky,Athena

Front Row (L-R): Laura, Eva, Charlotte, Jack, Scarlett, Ella, Lans, Violet

Back Row (L-R): Coby, Anekah, Lacey, Casey, Patrick, Dante, Matthew
Front/Middle Row (L-R): Charlotte, Eva, Sidney, Millah, Nate, Amber, Laura, Bradley, Cameron, Rosie, Chloe

BLUE

RED

HarperRyder KaidenMariahDeclan

Ricky Kaiden



Lexile Awards

BRONZE

Zac, Penelope, Willow, Bradley, Pip, Sage 

Ella Tim

Jett

SILVER

Premier’s Reading Challenge Awards

Back Row (L-R): Imogen, Emmah, Audrey, Casey, Anekah, Patrick, Danny
Middle Row (L-R): Willow, Coby, Georgia, Ryan, Zac, Sidney, Cameron, Amity

Front Row (L-R): Ricky, Sage, Violet
519



 
 
 

Convenor:  
Bec jamieson 
rebecca.jamieson230@schools.sa.edu.au  

   Est. 1912 

 

SAPSASA 
District Boys Soccer 

 
Selection / Practice trial dates for the Mid North District Team for Boys Soccer 

will be held on: 
 
 Wednesday 28th June (Week 9 Term 2)                                                          
 Wednesday 5th July (Week 10 Term 2)  

Trials will be held on the Clare Primary School oval From 4:00pm till 5:30pm 
 

 
All Year 5/6 boys wishing to try out for the Year 5/6 District team will need to attend trials on 
these dates. Please note priority for spots in the team will go to Year 6’s.  
We are aware that the state Netball and Hockey carnival is on during week 9, so please make 
contact with coach to let them know if your child will be absent for this trial.  
The District teams will play in Adelaide at the Soccer State Carnival on the following dates. 
 
Year 5/6 Boys team: Week 4 Term 3, Wednesday 16th of August to Friday 18th August. 
To attend trials each student must have a completed online nomination. 
How to nominate – please note new process 

• Parents/Caregivers must nominate their child online by no later than Tuesday 27th June.   
• Students who have not nominated online before the trials will not be eligible to attend trials. This is to ensure 

supervision ratios are maintained for a safe environment. 
• If you require support in completing the form please contact your school Sapsasa rep. 
• To nominate, please complete the online form which can be accessed at:  

MidNorthNomination :  Or via the QR code here 
• Once you have submitted the form you will receive a confirmation email, a copy 

of the form will also be sent to the school as confirmation that you are 
nominating your child for Boys Soccer and will be retained by the school as a 
record of their involvement as per department records management policy and 
procedure.  

• Please note the school has the right to not approve a child’s involvement in the 
carnival based on behaviour, attendance and other grounds as determined by 
the school.  

• If you do not receive a confirmation email within 24 hours of completing 
the form, contact the convenor. 

All boys trying out need to know that if they are selected in the 
District team, they will need to find their own accommodation in Adelaide (and get to and 
from the grounds every day at Barrett Reserve, West Beach near West Beach Caravan 
Park) either by staying with a relative/friend, staying at the Caravan Park or travelling up 
every day (or car-pooling). This unfortunately will preclude some boys from trying out if 
they are not able to make arrangements for the week. 
Please bring along water bottle, boots and shin guards (if already owned)  
Apologies / Questions to  
Daniel Light Phone 0421 288 185   
E-mail: daniel.light755@schools.sa.edu.au 

1 QR code to access online nomination form. 
Use your phones camera to access the link 
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Convenor:  
Bec Jamieson 
rebecca.jamieson230@schools.sa.

d   

   Est. 1912 

 

SAPSASA 
District Girls Soccer 

 
Selection / Practice trial dates for the Mid North District Team for Girls Soccer 

will be held on: 
 Tuesday 27th June (Term 2 - Week 9) 
 Tuesday 4th July (Term 2 - Week 10) 

Trials will be held on the Clare Primary School oval from 4:00pm till 5:00pm. 
 
All Year 5/6 girls wishing to try out for the Year 5/6 District team will need to attend trials on these 
dates. Please note priority for spots in the team will go to Year 6’s.  
We are aware that the state Netball and Hockey carnival is on during week 9, so please make 
contact with coach to let them know if your child will be absent for this trial.  
The District teams will play in Adelaide at the Soccer State Carnival on the following dates. 
 
Year 5/6 Girls team: Term 3 – Week 4, Wednesday 16th August to Friday 18th August. 
To attend trials each student must have a completed online nomination. 
 
How to nominate – please note new process: 

• Parents/Caregivers must nominate their child online by no later than Tuesday 27th June.   
• Students who have not nominated online before the trials will not be eligible to attend trials. This is to 

ensure supervision ratios are maintained for a safe environment. 
• If you require support in completing the form please contact your school SAPSASA rep. 
• To nominate, please complete the online form which can be accessed at:  

MidNorthNomination :  Or via the QR code here 
• Once you have submitted the form you will receive a confirmation email, 

a copy of the form will also be sent to the school as confirmation that you 
are nominating your child for Boys Soccer and will be retained by the 
school as a record of their involvement as per department records 
management policy and procedure.  

• Please note the school has the right to not approve a child’s involvement 
in the carnival based on behaviour, attendance and other grounds as 
determined by the school.  

• If you do not receive a confirmation email within 24 hours of 
completing the form, contact the convenor. 

 
All girls trying out need to know that if they are selected in the District team, they will need to 
find their own accommodation in Adelaide (and get to and from the grounds every day at 
Barrett Reserve, West Beach near West Beach Caravan Park) either by staying with a 
relative/friend, staying at the Caravan Park or travelling up every day (or car-pooling). This 
unfortunately will preclude some girlss from trying out if they are not able to make arrangements 
for the week. 
 
Please bring along water bottle, boots and shin guards (if already owned)  
Apologies / Questions to: 
Molly Bruhn  
Phone: 0448 069 843  
E-mail: molly.bruhn869@schools.sa.edu.au 

1 QR code to access online nomination form. 
Use your phones camera to access the link 



 
 
                                                                                                        Marty Brice 
                                                                                                        Balaklava Hub Coordinator 
                                                                                                        Balaklava Primary School 
                                                                                                        Phone: (08) 88621660 
                                                                                                        Fax      : (08) 88621009 
                                                                                                        E-mail: bricey@rbe.net.au   or 
                                                                                                        Marty.Brice718@schools.sa.edu.au                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                        Mobile: 0427 455 958 
     
                                                                                                                                                                May 2023 

 

To the Principal/SAPSASA Rep 
 

Please notify your students via newsletter etc. 

SAPSASA Hockey 
 

NOMINATIONS FOR THE SAPSASA MID-NORTH DISTRICT 
 BOYS and GIRLS HOCKEY TEAM 

 
Nominations are called for the SAPSASA Mid-North District Boys and Girls Hockey team to play in 
the SAPSASA State Hockey Carnival in Adelaide from Monday 26th June to Wednesday 28th June 
2023, in Week 9 of Term 2.  
 
Open to boys and girls in year 5, or 6 though preference for selection will go to players 
already playing in a competition.  
  
Approximate cost if selected in the team is $100. Please ensure you have made arrangements 
for accommodation for the carnival before you nominate as students selected will need to find 
own accommodation while in Adelaide and transport to the ground every day. 
 
Selection / Practice dates for the Mid North District Team will be held at later dates in May 
and June, depending upon the number of nominations and whether we can get boys or girls 
team (or both) 
To nominate for this event please complete the online form by, which can be accessed at: 
MidNorthOnlineNominationForm or via the QR code here: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Once you have submitted the form you will receive a confirmation email, a copy of the form will 
also be sent to the school as confirmation that you are nominating your child for HOCKEY and will 
be retained by the school as a record of their involvement as per department records management 
policy and procedure.  
Please note the school has the right to not approve a child’s involvement in the carnival based on 
behaviour, attendance and other grounds as determined by the school.  
If you do not receive a confirmation email within 24 hours of completing the form, contact the 
Convenor, Bec Jamieson at rebecca.jamieson230@schools.sa.edu.au 
To be eligible to participate in a SAPSASA State Carnival students must be in years 5-6 at a 
SAPSASA affiliated school. If we have enough players there will be a boys team and girls team, 
however if one (or both) teams are not available to be filled, we will again combine with our partner 
district North Eastern. 
Contact / Manager: Marty Brice - bricey@rbe.net.au  0427455958  

 
I will try to be at the Balaklava Hockey game at 11:00 am on 20th May to answer any queries 

1 QR code to access online 
nomination form. Use your 

phones camera to access the 
link 



Community News

BALAKLAVA
SCHOOLS
CANTEEN

$2.50
EACH

NEW PRODUCT
Groove Sparkling

Mineral Water
available in

Raspberry, Cool
Blue &

Watermelon



Term 2 Planner 2023

Meetings SAPSASA Student Free Days Excursions
Fundraising Incursions Assemblies

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1
1/5 2/5 3/5 4/5

Newsletter
5/5

2
8/5 9/5 10/5

Mother’s Day 
Stall

11/5 12/5

PCC Mtg - 1:30pm
Assembly 2:20pm

3
15/5
SAPSASA 
X-Country: Burra

16/5
Finance Mtg
Gov Council 
Mtg

17/5
Scott’s BMX Trick 
Show

18/5
Newsletter

19/5
Walk to School 
Day
Coffee & Chat at 
Apex Park

4
22/5 23/5 24/5

SCHOOL PHOTOS
25/5
National 
Simultaneous 
Storytime

26/5
Assembly 2:20pm

5
29/5
Student Free 
Day 

30/5 31/5
Olden Days Dress 
up: R - 3

1/6
Reconciliation 
Week Event
Newsletter

2/6

6
5/6
Sporting Schools 
Bowling: Yr 4-6

6/6 7/6 8/6 9/6

Assembly 2:20pm

7
12/6
Public Holiday
Monarch’s 
Offical Birthday

13/6
(BHS - SFD)

14/6 15/6
Newsletter

16/6

8
19/6 20/6

Finance Mtg
Gov Council 
Mtg

21/6 22/6 23/6
RE
Assembly 2:20pm

9
26/6 27/6 28/6 29/6

Newsletter
30/6

10
3/7 4/7 5/7

Reports go home
6/7 7/7

2:10pm Early 
Dismissal
End of Term 2

CHANGE OF DATE

WORKING BEE
SUNDAY 18TH JUNE


